NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE 2021-22 CITY BUDGET 

[bookmark: _Hlk8224135]The Deer Lodge City Council is holding a public hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2021 / 2022 Budget.  The hearing complies with Section 7-6-4021 MCA to allow any taxpayer or resident to provide comments for or against the proposed Budget.  The hearing is set for August 16, 2021 and will occur during the City Council’s regularly scheduled meeting starting at 6 PM.  The hearing will take place in the Community Center, 416 Cottonwood Avenue, Deer Lodge.  Interested parties may contact the City’s Administrator, Jordan Green at (406) 846-2238 for further information.  The budget document is available for review at City Hall.
